
Greetings, Hopewell families,

Welcome to the 2021-22 school year!

I hope this email finds you enjoying your summer and that you

and your family are looking forward to beginning a wonderful

school year together. I am honored to join the Hopewell team

and have the opportunity to lead a school with such persevering

students, an extremely dedicated staff, and a supportive school

community. 

I want to take this opportunity to emphasize to students and

families how much our faculty and staff look forward to your

return. All staff have been working very hard this summer in

preparation for another great year.

We encourage families to stay connected and informed by

following our Hopewell and district websites for important

updates and information. In addition, regular communication

will be sent via Blackboard Connect throughout the year. 

In closing, please know that my door is always open to you. Feel

free to reach out with questions, concerns, or success stories. I

look forward to seeing you and appreciate your partnership as we

work together to support your children.

Sincerely,

Lynn Chromiak

Hopewell Principal

chromiakL@slsd.org
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SAVE THE DATES!

Important Upcoming Events

Classroom assignment letters will be mailed on August 13th.
Bus/transportation information will be sent out by the second or third
week in August. 
Information on new parent pick-up procedures and beginning of year
forms will be sent in a separate communication the week of August 23rd.

Kindergarten Technology Pick Up: Tuesday, August 17, 5:30-7:00 pm
at Hopewell [Distribution of technology]

 

Quick Links:
Hopewell FAQ

Classroom Supply Lists
Student Handbook

Health & Safety Plan
District Calendar

August Lunch Calendar
September Lunch Calendar

SWPBS
SLSD Technology Assistance Help Desk 

 
 
 

New Student Orientation will be held on the afternoon of 
Thursday, August 26 at Hopewell.
[A schedule will be sent to Kindergarten families, new families to the
district, and Kindergarten virtual families from the 2020 school year]

 

Hopewell Open House: Tuesday, September 7, 6:30-7:30 pm at
Hopewell

 

https://www.slsd.org/site/Default.aspx?PageID=12818
https://www.slsd.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=20581&dataid=37958&FileName=School%20Supplies%202021-2022.pdf
https://www.slsd.org/domain/1049
https://pa02209662.schoolwires.net/Page/13369
https://www.slsd.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=20581&dataid=37903&FileName=2021-2022%20SLSD%20Calendar.pdf
https://pa02209662.schoolwires.net/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=18770&dataid=33008&FileName=Elem%20Menu%20Aug%202021.pdf
https://pa02209662.schoolwires.net/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=18771&dataid=33014&FileName=Elem%20Menu%20Sept%202021.pdf
https://www.slsd.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=20581&dataid=37953&FileName=Pouncer%20Pal%20Positive%20Behavior%20Support.pdf
https://www.slsd.org/Page/13231
https://www.slsd.org/Page/13231


A message from

our PTA
Our PTA board members for the 2021-2022 school year will be voted
in at the September PTA meeting and are already planning an exciting
year! The 1st PTA meeting will be held, Wednesday, September 1st at 7

pm on Zoom. Meetings are typically held the 1st Wednesday of each
month. The PTA board members will also have a table set up at back to
school night to discuss membership and volunteer opportunities. This
information will also be sent home with your child during the first few
weeks of school. There are so many ways to be involved and the PTA

looks forward to working with many of you!
 

2021-2022 Incoming PTA Board Members
President- Aimee Kipila aimeekipila@gmail.com

Vice President- Kim Dewire kimdewire@gmail.com
2nd Vice President- Jamie Caverly jsell188@gmail.com

Treasurer- Tara Baer tara.baer11@gmail.com
Corresponding Secretary- Jenn Kelhart jkelhart@yahoo.com

Recording Secretary- Jen Lyons jen_serra@hotmail.com
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